
Intergenerational Climate justice and Climate Biodiversity Conference 

Young Environmentalists 2023, All Ireland winners Aisling O Sullivan, Toby 
Tangney, Ciara Worley, and Adam Hayes have been invited to speak at the Cork 
Conference on Intergenerational Climate justice on Thursday 26th October 
2023.  

This conference takes place online via zoom and will run between 9am and 1pm on 
the day.   

The purpose of the conference is to deepen the public’s understanding of the 
climate crisis as a matter of intergenerational justice, and how the climate 
crisis is related to the biodiversity crisis.  

This is an excellent opportunity for the students to participate in such an event. 
Experts in various areas of environmental issues will be in attendance and 
contributing to the discussion, including elders from two African countries 
discussing how climate change is impacting their part of the world.   

It also affords our students a forum to showcase their achievements in being 
crowned All-Ireland Young Environmentalists 2023. These young people are 
excellent ambassadors for Glanmire Community College.  

The school has registered the current 23/24 Green Schools committee, which 
comprises of 40 students, to attend the conference. It will take place in school. 
Refreshments will be available to attendees during the morning. 

 

 


